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Bunwell, Bunwell Street  

 Carriageway Drainage Works and Temporary Road Closure 
 
Bunwell Street at Bunwell will be temporarily closed to vehicular traffic between its 
junction with Mile Road and Hall Road to its junction with North Road from 15 July 2024 
for up to 11 weeks to carry out essential works to improve the carriageway drainage. The 
work will include the construction of a new drainage system along Bunwell Street to 
address the historic flooding issues. 
 
Access for residents will be maintained during the works with signed diversion routes in 
place, although there may be some unavoidable temporary restrictions to frontages as the 
works progress however these will be agreed in advance by the operatives on site. Bus 
services inclusive of school services will also be diverted around the temporary closure as 
necessary and pedestrian access through the closure will also be maintained. Blue Light 
services will also be notified of the closure.  
 
Surveys of the historic drainage system found it beyond serviceable repair and therefore 
these works have been promoted by the County Council’s Maintenance Team. 
 
The temporary road closure will accommodate all residential traffic within the works 
extent. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this drainage improvement 
work is carried out. 
 
The work which will cost £210,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
 
For further information: 
 

Martinas Oertelis, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
 



 

 

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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